
From: WBPA Admin <admin@thewbpa.org>  
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 3:44 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov>; Bumbalov, Stoyan (DES) <stoyan.bumbalov@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Please OPPOSE Proposals 21-GP1-103, 136, & 179 
 

External Email 

Members of the Washington State Building Codes Council: 
  
Washington Business Properties Association (WBPA) is a broad coalition of businesses and professional 
associations focused on commercial, residential and retail real estate and property rights issues in 
Washington State.  We are writing in opposition to commercial energy code proposals 21-GP1-103, 21-
GP1-136 and 21-GP1-179. These proposals will limit consumers ability to choose the energy source that 
best meets their needs, will increase their costs and will force them to rely entirely on the electric 
system. More importantly, these proposals will have almost no impact on the state’s emissions, which 
is the fundamental rationale behind them. 
 
Please see the attached letter for our comments.  Thank you for your consideration,  
 
                                                                        
Chester Baldwin, Attorney at Law 
Washington Business Properties Assn 
chet@theWBPA.org 
Cell: (360) 688-4588 
Fax: (360) 841-7062 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information contained in this communication, including attachments is privileged and confidential  and is intended for 
the exclusive use of the addressee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this communication in error, please destroy any record of this e-mail and notify us at Public Affairs Consulting, by telephone at 360.688.4588 
or chet@lobbywa.com immediately. Anything you send through email is not secure - NEVER send personal information through email. We have made all 
reasonable efforts to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments do not contain viruses but it is the responsibility of the recipient to carry out all necessary 
virus checks and we accept no liability in connection therewith.  Thank you. 
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